
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR 

THE CITY OF WHEATLAND, WHEATLAND-PREMIER GROVE 

LANDSCAPING AND LIGHTING DISTRICT (INCLUDING PARK PLACE ANNEXATION) 

FOR FISCAL YEAR 2025-26 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Wheatland intends to 

conduct a public hearing for the CONTINUATION of the benefit assessment in 

fiscal year 2025-26 to fund the Wheatland-Premier Grove landscaping and lighting 

maintenance and improvements. 

The public hearing to consider the ordering of services and projects, and the 

continuation of the assessment for the fiscal year 2025-26 shall be held on 

Tuesday, June 10, 2025 at 6:00 p.m., at the regular meeting place of the City 

Council, located at the Wheatland Community Center, 101 C Street, Wheatland, 

CA.  The proposed assessment rate of $361.49 for Wheatland Ranch; $153.21 for 

Premier Grove and $235.86 for Park Place, per single family equivalent benefit 

unit for fiscal year 2025-26. 

Members of the public are invited to provide comment at the public hearings, or, 

in writing, which is received by the City on or before Tuesday, June 10, 2025.  If 

you desire additional information concerning the above, please contact the City of 

Wheatland. 

 


